
 

 

 
 

Monday 10th June 2024 
Year 6 - Summer 2 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely half term break and managed to spend some 
quality time with your families. This letter provides some key information about a very 
important half term in Year 6: your child’s final one at Elmwood Junior School. 
 
As always, we would like to say thank you for all the support you have given your child last half 
term. A strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s education. 

 
Year 6 Curriculum - Summer 2 

 
English and Reading: 
Our English lessons will be focussed on ‘Tuesday’ by David Wiesner. We will also be reading 
‘The Giant’s Necklace’ by Michael Morpurgo and ‘Darwin’s Voyage of Discovery’ by Jake Williams 
 

  
 
Maths: 
With this being our last half term at Elmwood Junior School, we have made our Maths lessons 
more about real world situations. We will be looking at understanding salary, mortgages and 
bills as well as budgeting for holidays, making comparisons with distances, time and 
temperature. We will also look at shopping and ingredient ratios when making a recipe. 
 
Swimming: 
Every Monday, we will be swimming with our classes at Trinity School. We will be travelling by 
coach and it is important that your child remembers a towel, goggles and a swimming costume 
each week. This is part of our PE curriculum and will take the place of our Indoor PE slot. 
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Year 6 Production: 
Rehearsals for our Year 6 production (‘Matilda’) are already under way and we must ask each 
child to learn their lines and the lyrics for the songs. Please remind them when they are at 
home. It is going to be a fantastic event and we can’t wait to perform for you all after school on 
Thursday 18th July. More information will follow.  
 
End of term trips: 
Our Year 6 trip to the cinema will be on Friday 19th July. We will also be going to Flip Out in 
Croydon on Monday 22nd July. Letters have already come out about this. If you need another 
letter, please contact the school office.  
 
If you or your child has any questions, please do not hesitate to contact their class teacher. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


